
To whom it may concern, 
 
please note that I oppose the commercial zoning in an exclusively residential  
area. The zoning requested will attract an undue amount of traffic to this  
residential area. It will also jeopardize the integrity of the mountain and  
the peacefulness of the neighborhood and it’s surroundings. Bernard, Van  
Horne and Laurier are the only streets in Outremont that should have  
commercial zoning. 
 
Angelina Scalia 
 


